
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Friday 23rd February 2024 
 
RE: Meet the CEO (reminder) 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

We are thrilled to extend a further warm invitation to our upcoming event, the second “Meet the 

CEO” scheduled to take place on: 

Date: Thursday 29th February 2024 

Time: 9:00 AM  

Location: Junior Hall  

Your participation and engagement at our previous event was invaluable and we are eager to 

continue this journey of collaboration and growth together. 

Our aim for this event is to continue to build on dialogue and collaboration within our school and the 

wider community. This event is also an opportunity to provide a platform to celebrate what we are 

doing well and also an opportunity for you to address any areas for improvement.  

Refreshments will be served, offering a chance for informal networking and conversation amongst 

attendees. We encourage parents, guardians and members of our wider community to join us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 
Mrs S Patel 
Head Of School 

 


